All About Me

We will spend lots of time this
term getting to know each
other and our school. We will
spend lots of time listening to
each other, sharing stories
about ourselves, our families
and starting school.

We will have fun exploring and
becoming familiar with the
indoor and outdoor classroom
provision.

We will talk about our bodies
and discuss how they have

changed since we were babies.

Colours

We will spend lots of time
exploring colour and how
colour can change when we
mix them together. We will
explore the world around us
and observe the different
colours in our familiar
environment.

We will have lots of fun in the
build up to Bonfire Night &
Christmas; making crafts,
singing songs and learning the
Christmas Story through our
Nativity role play.

Teddy Bears

We will have fun sharing our
teddy bears, both from home
and school. We will enjoy
having a Teddy Bears Picnic
with our peers. We will engage
in different stories around
teddy bears and work hard to
remember much of what
happened. We will have lots of
fun learning about different
bears from around the world.

On the Farm

We will learn about a wide
range of farm animals, farm
machinery and the different
jobs on a farm. We will sing

lots of nursery rhymes —
some that will be familiar to
us and others that are new to
us. We will have lots of fun
playing musical instruments
to express our ideas and
feelings. We will develop an
understanding about the life
cycle of a chicken.

Under the Sea

We will learn about different
creatures that live in the
ocean. We will work hard to
create artwork of our favourite
sea creature. We will enjoy
looking at non-fiction books
and have fun creating our own
rock pools.

People Who Help Us

Our final term in Nursery will
be spent learning about
different occupations and how
they can help us.

We will engage in simple
pretend play with our peers,
using our imagination and
creating props to support our
play.




